
Our church will be celebrating our 

graduates at the end of the month.  

As high school and college 

graduates look to the end of their 

current school “careers” and decide 

what to do next, it is a great time for 

all of us to consider our next steps in 

life.  What direction is God pointing 

us?  What brave new thing does He 

want us to do with His help?  

Sometimes we get an idea in our 

heads and dismiss it quickly thinking 

we would never be good at that.  If 

you look at the stories of Moses in 

Exodus 3 and Gideon in Judges 6, 

you see two people who thought 

they could never do what God was 

asking them to do.  But what they 

both realized later was that God was 

not asking them to do it alone.  He 

was asking them to move and rely 

wholly on Him.  Any new challenge 

can only be accomplished through 

the strength God gives us.  Don’t 

continue to only do things you 

already know how to do, or 

continue living life on autopilot.  

Look for God’s miraculous hand and 

do something entirely new.  Let us 

graduate from our simple lives and 

live lives completely reliant on God.  

When we are out of our comfort 

zone, then God can move in mighty 

ways. 

Graduation 

May 16 — 
8:45am New membership 
class begins 
 
May 30 — 
Graduation Sunday 

First and third Monday— 
7pm Women’s Small 
Group 
 

Wednesdays — 
5:45pm Adult Bible Study 
6:30pm Adventure Club 
6:30pm Jr. High 
7:00pm Men’s Bible 
Study 

May 2 —  
Welcoming new 
members 
 
May 6 — 
7:00pm MOPS meeting 
 
May 12 & 26 — 
9:30am MOPS Bible Study 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Last month’s 
Scripture reading: 
 

Luke 9:18-20 
—Transformation 
 
Ephesians 4:17-24 
—You, however 
 
Ephesians 4:25-27 
—No Footholds 
 
Psalm 118 
—This Is the Day? 

WAYS TO CONNECT: 
Did you know we are 
on Facebook, 
Instagram, and 
YouTube? 
 
Did you know our 
website has a 
constantly updated 
calendar of events 
happening at First 
Covenant? 
ironmountaincovenant.com 

 
Did you know we send 
out prayer requests by 
email? Do you want to 
be included in our 
prayer Google Group? 
Call the office or email 
Sonja at 
office@ironmountain 
covenant.com 
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